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Submission No...

Date Received

Sent: Thursday, 6 September 2007 12:41 PM

Subject: Further Submission re Inquiry into Older People and the Law.

Hon Peter Slipper
Chairman
Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs.

Dear Mr Slipper,

Re: (1) Further Submission re INQUIRY INTO OLDER PEOPLE AND THE LAW

(2) LACK OF LAW ENFORCEMENT INTEGRITY of APRA and ASIC.

(3) PRIME MINISTER'S LETTER 5TH SEPTEMBER 2007 CONCERNING CRIMINAL OFFENCES re

I now refer to my previous submissions including my letters 23rd and 24th August 2007 to you and members
of your committee concerning inter alia the criminal offences of re ' and
the Lack of Law Enforcement Integrity of APRA and ASIC.

We have been advised by Tanya Gadiel MP NSW Parliamentary Secretary for Police:

" As advised by the Director-General, Ministry for Police, on a past occassion, the trading practices of
were investigated by the Australian Prudential Regulation Authority which informed the NSW

Police Force that its inquiries did not disclose any breach of the corporations laws by

I trust this infromation is of assistance."

I think that all members of your Committee will recognise that the information provided by the NSW
Parliamentary Secretary for Police is of great assistance to all of us including members of your Committee.

What this means in essence is that the New South Wales Police have been lied to as there are in fact many
breaches of corporations laws by

As further evidence of this I am attaching below for the Committee"s attention a copy of my letter of the 5th
September 2007 to Dr Peter Shergold, Secretary of the Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet for the
attention of the Prime Minister with strong proof of serious breaches of corporations law.

I shall fax the attachments for the Committee's attention which prove the statements contained in the said
letter.

Yours Sincerely
Peter Neil

6/09/2007


